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Eric Fonstein

From: Kathy Weber <Kathy@downtownalameda.com>
Sent: Thursday, March 19, 2020 9:31 AM
To: Eric Fonstein; Ron Mooney
Subject: Request to adjust BIA rate COLA increase

*** CAUTION: This email message is coming from a non-City email address. Do not click links or open 
attachments unless you trust the sender and know the content is safe.  Please contact the Help Desk with any 
questions. *** 
 
Hi Eric, 
There is no mistaking the uncertainty of the current economic landscape within the Downtown 
Alameda Business Association district.  In order to support our members, the Association's Executive 
Committee respectfully requests that the standard BIA rate COLA increase be adjusted to 0% this 
year.  

Additionally, we request that the required payment for business licenses is delayed until the Shelter in 
Place has been lifted, and our members have a chance to reopen and attempt to recover. At this 
point we would suggest a 90-day delay. 
We appreciate the support of the City of Alameda as we navigate this new, uncharted territory.  
Ron and I are happy to discuss this in more detail should you have any questions or need additional 
clarification. 
I hope all is well with you.  
Kind Regards, 
Kathy 

Kathy Weber 
Executive Director 
2447 Santa Clara Avenue, #302 
Alameda, CA  94501 
Direct: 510-319-3543 
Main: 510-523-1392 
 
Kathy@downtownalameda.com 
 
www.downtownalameda.com 
Find us on Facebook Twitter Pinterest & Instagram 
#DowntownAlameda 
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